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June 3, 2022

The faculty and staff of Saint Columba School wish your family a healthy, happy and safe
summer holiday. We look forward to seeing everyone in the fall.

Final Payments: All outstanding bills must be paid in full for your child to receive
his/her report card and for records to be transferred to other schools.

* Summer Hours: Information will be sent out in an email next week listing the office’s summer
hours.

* Lost and Found: The following items were left behind and are in the school office:
- Hanes gray hooded zip-up sweatshirt jacket, size medium
- Contigo water bottle, teal colored
- Yeti thermos, covered in stickers such as a shark and Ma-halo-halo
- Coffee thermos, “Love in my heart, coffee in my hand”
- Tan and black lunch bag. Lid says Creative comfort.

* Bookmobile: There are numerous books still outstanding. You will be contacted directly from a
Bookmobile employee if you have an outstanding book. Families will be charged by the
Bookmobile for books that are not returned.

* Uniform Closet: Please consider donating any uniform items your child may have outgrown that
are in good condition. Thank you to Mrs. Weinberg for organizing the closet and volunteering to
maintain it over the summer. A clipboard will be placed in the closet for you to sign if you need a
specific size/item you cannot find. Mrs. Weinberg will contact you if we receive the item back in the
closet. The uniform closet is for everyone to use. Please be sure to check it out over the summer
for the start of the new school year.

* School Spirit Apparel Website: SiCOlUMbDaISpiliSaleicon \We are proud to announce the start of
our new school spirit apparel website. Additional items will be added as merchandise becomes

available. All purchases benefit the school. Please check it out and share the link with your family
and friends!

* Race for Education: Please encourage your sponsors to return their mailers. There is no
deadline to send them in. Sponsor mailers we received have been returned to the respective
families. Thankyou letters will be sent from the school, but please be sure to thank anyone that
sponsored your child.

* Save the Date: Saturday, December 171, 2022, the TransSiberian Tribute Band, Twelve Twenty-
four, will be hosting a concert at the Bloomsburg High School as a fundraiser for St. Columba
School! Our very own Mrs. Trapane is a member of this band! Please spread the word! More
details to follow.

* Re-registration form: Registration fee is $125.

Please contact scsprincipal@saintcolumbaschool.org - We are here to promote a safe and healthy environment for
your child.
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